
 

Spring Rally 2025 at New Iberia, LA 

 

We are only weeks away from our Spring rally at the beautiful Isle of Iberia campground pictured above. If 

you have not signed up yet, there is still room to get in on the fun. I am attaching a copy of the schedule so 

that you can see what is in store for us during the rally. This RV park has a large pool, including a lazy river 

that you may want to enjoy on Tuesday afternoon when you have free time. We are looking forward to 

having a great time with fantastic local cuisine, great local music, and interesting excursions. Your rally fee 

includes tours of the Tabasco factory, the Conrad Rice Mill where they make Konriko Rice, and the Rip Van 

Winkle Gardens. I just want to inform you about some of the things you need to know and bring: 

 

Sunday, bring or make something for our potluck dinner. This could be an entree, side dish, dessert, or 

anything you want. Bring your own beverage of choice for the evening or the club will have ice tea and 

water available. The club will provide plates, silverware, cups, and napkins. 

 

Try and find something to bring for our door prize table. This can be RV related, interesting craft items, 

novelties, games, etc. 

 

Our charity will be the Iberia Homeless Shelter. They have a real need for 3 items. They are liquid body 

wash, clean wipes, and black socks. We will also pass a hat to collect money for them at our Romeo and 

Juliet lunches as well. 

 

Bring 4 quarters, 3 dimes, 3 nickels, and 1 dollar bill per person for our card bingo on Thursday night. 

 

Kleen Tank will be a vendor at our event providing clean out servicing of your black and gray tanks and 

water heater during our stay. They will have a seminar on Monday afternoon to explain their services but if 

you know that you would like to have your rig cleaned at the rally, you can call Danny McLane at (325) 

812-8161 to lock in an appointment time. 

 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

If you plan on arriving early or staying after the rally, you need to call Ron Van Arsdall first @ (626) 

945-9284 to get your assigned site number. The cost for additional nights is $51.00 per night. There is a 10% 

discount for Good Sam members, military, and first responders. Once you have your site number you can 

then call the RV park directly at (337) 256-8681 and tell them you are with the Monaco America rally and 

give them your site number so that they will park you in that spot so you will not need to move for the rally. 

We will be using sites 1 through 25 for our group and the event room is buiding B in the site map below. 

 

 


